


LESO: 
No Report. 

Streets: 

Mayor Reasoner stated there is a culvert on Greer Road that needs to be looked at. 

Fire: 

Dan Seeback gave the fire report. 

Dan Seeback reported the ladder and pump certification testing was completed. 

Dan Seeback stated the fire department annual chili supper will be held February 22nd from 4 
p.m. to 7 p.m.

Police: 
Alderman Deweese reported last month the Robertson County Commission unanimously voted 
to approve the Memorandum of Understanding. The city voted to approve the Memorandum of 
Understanding at the Special Call Meeting on January 30, 2020. The Memorandum of 
Understanding was signed by both the Sheriff Van Dyke and Mayor Reasoner on January 31, 
2020. Alderman Deweese reported the Sheriffs department has received the property stated in 
the Memorandum. Alderman Deweese stated since this time Mayor Reasoner has been in touch 
with and made access to the TBI to secure the evidence on closed legal cases and turn over any 
narcotics to be destroyed. We have already been in the process of cleaning and making ready the 
facility for the Sheriffs department and hope to have them occupy the facility in March. 
Alderman Deweese stated there has been a noticeable increase in law enforcement presence and 
he believes we have a positive approach for our cities law enforcement peace. 

Planning and Zonine: 
Alderman Rider stated the board will be speaking to Ordinance 2020-101, An Ordinance to 
Amend 95-35 Zoning Ordinance, Modification of the Standards for Accessory Structures in RI­
A and the definitions for 'Agricultural Use' and 'Agricultural Accessory Use'. 

Business Report. : 

City Rec rder: 
Kelly Rider stated last month it was discovered that two gas meters had been installed without 
documentation. One meter was discovered during meter reading and the other was self-reported 
by homeowner looking for a bill. 

AtL )f'ney Freeman: 
Attorney Freeman reported the Memorandum of Understanding has been completed and 
executed. 










